
 

 

 

 

 

ODISHA FORESTRY SECTOR DEVELOPMENT SOCIETY 
SFTRI Campus, At/Po-Ghatikia, Bhubaneswar-751 029 

Ph: 0674-2386016, email:webmail@ofsdp.org 

      

CORRIGENDUM TO THE ADVERTISEMENT REGARDING 
 Request for Expression of Interest 

Annual Project Audit 
(Published on daily The Times of India & The Samaja on dated 15.05.2018) 

 
Considering the type and nature of assignment, the management has fixed 

Rs.1.92 lakhs (Rupees One lakh ninety two thousand only) (GST Extra) as fees 

for the audit assignment. This is in accordance with the requirement of ICAI. 

The date for submission of Expression of Interest is extended up to 5th 

June, 2018 by 5.00PM. 

 

        Deputy Project Director (A&F) 

 
 


